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Townsend, Erle

From: Robert McQuillan <robert.mcquillan.5c22c@advocacy.online>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 5:59 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: OPPOSE - Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Lynne Cayting,  

I have personal experience with an Battery Electric Vehicle. I drove one for a period of months this summer. 
From my experiences, they are no where near an acceptable replacement for gas vehicles for normal Maine 
use. The state is primarily rural, resulting in longer commutes, and charge times are astronomically longer 
than stopping at a gas pump and filling up. For example- I left the vehicle I was driving on a Level 2 charger at 
work for 9 hours, and the range of the vehicle increased by 170 miles (once the air conditioning was turned 
on.) From what I understand, range is dramatically reduced in the winter. 
 
This rule is incredibly burdensome to the Maine population, and I strongly oppose it being forced on us. 
 
-Robert McQuillan  

Sincerely,  

Robert McQuillan  
241 Cedar Village Pl 
Oakland, ME 04963 
(207) 649-0899  

 


